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     August 10, 2020 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Carmella Budkins, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Joanna Lipson, Operations Administrator 

 

Subject: Cancellation – August Board of Health Meeting 

 

 

Please post this as a N O T I C E that the regular Board of Health meeting scheduled for 

Monday, August 31, 2020 has been canceled and will not be rescheduled. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 29, 2020 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

jl 

cc:  Members, Board of Health 

 Members, RTM Health and Human Services Committee 

 Media – via email 

 

 

 
The Town complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal opportunity, affirmative 

action, and providing reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities. If you require an accommodation to 

participate, please contact the Commissioner of Human Services at 203-622-3800 as soon as possible in advance of the 

event. 

 

 


